
 

  
 

The Habitat Estate, Branyan 
 

April 2021 

New playground 

Bundaberg Regional Council is currently developing the park located within The Habitat Estate at 22 
Freshwater Drive, Branyan.  The Park will support the recreation needs of the surrounding community and is 
in keeping with Council’s infrastructure standards. The Habitat Estate playground is a joint initiative of 
Bundaberg Regional Council and the Queensland Government.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next steps  

Work will continue on the playground     
development and be finalised by 30 June 2021 
weather permitting.  

Please contact Council if you require additional 
information about any aspects of this project. 

 

 

 

April 2021 
 

May 2021 
 

 
Shelter installed 
 
Install new play 
equipment 
 
Concrete pathway 
into Park 
 

 
Tree planting 
 
Turf to be laid 
 
Bollard 
Installation 

For more information 
Call us on 1300 883 699  
 
Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Operational Supervisor: Carla Colasimone  
 
Division 8 Councillor Steve Cooper: 0428 040 719 
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Wayne Honor 0488 539 224 


